
Persons With Limited English Proficiency (LEP)  
The Little Rock Port Authority makes every effort to accommodate individuals who have a limited 
proficiency in speaking, reading or understanding English. Upon request, the Little Rock Port 
Authority will provide interpretation services, and can provide some document translation.  
If you need language assistance, please leave your request at jpulliam@portoflittlerock.com or call  

501-490-1468. If you need a language interpreter or materials translated for a public meeting, 

please make your request at least three days in advance of the event. 

 


